
The Great Apple Crunch 
is coming to our school! 

We're participating in the Illinois Great Apple Crunch!

On October 10, 2024 we will be crunching into local apples to 
celebrate National Farm to School month. This activity will teach our 
students where food comes from and support healthy eating habits. 

We will purchase local apples for our celebration from {a local 
orchard, our farmers market, etc.}. 

This is our {1st, ect.} Apple Crunch! We will be crunching local apples 
{during lunch, outside as an activity, during an assembly, on a field 

trip to an orchard etc.} 

{School name, added invite to join, additional info, etc.}

You can learn more about the Crunch here:
 http://illinoisfarmtoschool.org/great-apple-crunch/ 

Watch for Crunch shares on social media!
#ILAppleCrunch #GreatAppleCrunch

Join Our Network: 
illinoisfarmtoschool.org 

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/IllinoisFarmtoSchool 

Instagram: 
@ilfarm2school 

The Illinois Farm to School Network is a 
program of Seven Generations Ahead and 
a Core Partner of the National Farm to 
School Network. 




